
 

 

 

¡Hola a todos!  

I hope that you are all keeping safe and well. Just a note to say that I am 

missing our fun Spanish lessons and Sofía, Luis and Pablo el oso are missing you 

too!  

As you settle into more of a routine at home hopefully you will get a chance to 

look at the Spanish section of the school website. There are lots of ideas and 

you are welcome to try any of the activities listed there.  

In addition, each week I’ll choose a focus task to give you some inspiration! This 

will be a task that I’ve done with my own children at home and I’ll share the end 

results with you at the end of each week! Perhaps you could have a go at this 

task too and share your end results on our Facebook and Twitter feeds. 

Focus Task 

In our house we thought that this was a great time to get curious about the 

world and find out about different Spanish speaking countries.  To that end, my 

daughter, Anna, decided to make a poster about Cuba. She: 

- found out what its flag looks like and drew it 

- discovered what tourist attractions there are 

- found out what food people eat there 

What facts could you find out about a Spanish speaking country? Could you put 

the facts into a colourful poster? We’d love to see it!  

We also love singing in our house! Why not practise the words for animals by 

singing along with a group of Spanish children who are singing ‘Old MacDonald’ in 

Spanish?! It’s super simple and great fun! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/clips/zp4ygk7  

I hope you have a wonderful week! 

¡Hasta pronto! 

Señora Pocock 
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